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January 29, 1962

Professor José Ferrater Mora
Department of Philosophy
Bryn Mawr College

Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania

Dear Professor Ferrater:

Please accept my belated but very warm thanks
for your valuable contribution to our session on
Nationalism in Twentieth-Century Spain, at the
A.H.A. meeting in December. I thought we had a
surprisingly good attendance, all things considered.
Many peoplM-®%1d me since that they were impressed
by the high"juality of the discussion. Much of
the credit for this goes to you.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

Arthur P. Whitaker
APW:sec .



